
COLESHILL PARISH COUNCIL 
Minutes of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING for the Parish of Coleshill held on Monday 

18th May 2015 at the Village Hall, Coleshill at 7.45 p.m. 
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25 May 2015                                                                                                                                Minutes 

Present  

Parish Councillors:  Terence Prideaux (TPx) (Chairman)  Mary Pollock (MP)  
    Carol Hallchurch (CH)   Elaine West (EW) 
    Dave McGhee (DM)    Lynn Woodgate (LW) 

Parish Clerk:  Lynda Jackson (LJ) (Clerk) 

Members of Public:  8 

1. Minutes of the last Meeting  

The minutes of the meeting held on 19th May 2014 were agreed and signed as a true record. 

2. Matters Arising : 

None 

3. Report of the Chairman covering the activities of the Parish Council 

The Meeting was pleased to receive the Chairman’s report on the work of the Council for the 
year 2014/15.  

4. Parish Council Accounts 2014-15 

A summary of the Parish Council Receipts and Payments Accounts for 2014/15, copies of which 
had been circulated, was noted.  

5. Parish Affairs 

The Open public forum generated a number of questions including: 

 Council were asked if they could confirm the dates required for use of the Village Hall, the 
booking form was handed to the Village Hall booking secretary who also confirmed that 
there was no longer a need for Meetings to start at 8.15 pm from September. 

 Council were asked whether the work on Barrack Hill triangle had been completed, TPx 
confirmed that the first stage had but there was no firm date for the 2nd stage or a total 
cost for the project. TPx asked if there were any comments on the work so far. Responses 
were mixed but majority felt it was an improvement. 

 Council were asked if there were plans to have white lines repainted especially around the 
school. TPx responded that if the Village wanted white lines repainted then it was 
something that could be discussed at a future Parish Council meeting but due to costs it 
could mean that the precept would have to be raised to generate funding.MP informed the 
forum that it was important to report these issues to Transport for Bucks and also to get 
the school on board. 

 

Meeting Closed at 8.05pm 

 

  


